COLORADO COUNCIL ON THE
ARTS AND HUMANITIES

770 Pennsylvania Street
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 866-2617

Feb. 15, 1983

Mr. Seymour Rosen Eig:\:rrgol?. Lamm
Director
Spaces ES§E:TMn
1804 North Van Ness

i i Ellen Sollod Pierce
Iélggzgng eles’ e lfornla Executive Director

Dear Mr. Rosen:

Thank you for your inquiry and interest in the folk arts en-
vironment located outside of Denver, Colorado. I am enclosing
a copy of the Muse, Colorado's arts newspaper published for the
Colorado Council on the Arts and Humanities. There is a short

article on page nine of the Muse regarding this folk art en-
vironment.

I forwarded your letter of January 31, 1983, to Brian Moroney,
the man most responsible for the preservation of this building.
Much to our dismay, this building has been the victom of much
vandalism since the fall of 1982. I am in hopes that Brian will
countact you, and that you can be of service in helping to pre-
serve the remaining contents of the building.

Once again may I thank you for your interest. Perhaps the en-
closed article will be of help in giving you some idea as to

the contents and scope of the folk art contained within this
environment.
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David A. Brose
Folk Arts Coordinator



